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Question 

 

“Following the partial demolition of the Haut du Mont site, will the Minister advise what steps, if any, are 

being taken to bring the currently vacant homes back into use and when it is estimated they can be 

occupied?” 

 

Answer 

 

As the Deputy is aware during his time as the Minister for Housing and Communities, and as a member of 

the Political Oversight Group for Major Incidents, consideration is ongoing in relation to the future of this 

site. We are in the process of formulating ideas, in partnership with Andium Homes, which are likely to 

include both a memorial garden and housing. Further details will be made available once these have been 

discussed with the new Government and, more importantly, with the displaced residents and bereaved 

families. 

 

 

 

 


